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SUBJECT

Update on Trends in Drug Use and Treatment in King County.

SUMMARY

[bookmark: _GoBack]Drug addiction, especially of heroin and other opiates, nationwide and in King County has had a significant public health impact as measured by the increase in the number of overdoses and deaths.  Dr. Caleb Banta-Green of the University of Washington Alcohol and Drug Abuse Institute is here today to provide committee members a brief update on drug use and treatment demand in King County.

BACKGROUND

The Alcohol and Drug Abuse Institute is a multidisciplinary research center at the University of Washington.  Its mission is to advance research, policy, and practice in order to improve the lives of individuals, families, and communities affected by alcohol and drug use and abuse.  Recognizing the need to address the enormous problems caused by alcohol and drug abuse, the University of Washington established the Alcohol and Drug Abuse Institute in October of 1973 as an interdisciplinary research center in the Warren G. Magnuson Health Sciences Center. From its beginning, the mission of the Institute has been to conduct and support substance abuse research at the University of Washington, and disseminate research findings in substance abuse.

Dr. Banta-Green conducts research at the institute on opioid use disorder and overdose interventions. He also provides technical assistance and evaluation services for public health and safety interventions (including the website www.stopoverdose.org).  Additionally, he is an epidemiologist and reports drug trends across Washington State (with data available online http://adai.uw.edu/wadata/).  Furthermore, he has been the Seattle area representative to the National Institute on Drug Abuse’s drug epidemiology workgroup since 2001, and partners with state and local agencies on drug epidemiology tracking and reporting.   

Dr. Banta-Green has an MSW, an MPH, and a PhD in from the School of Public Health, all from the University of Washington. He serves on several local and state workgroups and committees related to epidemiology and interventions for opioid related problems.  

INVITED:

· Caleb Banta‑Green, PhD, MPH, MSW, University of Washington Alcohol and Drug Abuse Institute

ATTACHMENTS:

1. PowerPoint Presentation, “Drug use trends, People’s needs, & Expanding tools,” University of Washington Alcohol and Drug Abuse Institute, September 6, 2017.
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